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1hcorna City of Tacoma 

Office of the City Clerk 

December 10, 2020 

Honorable Mayor Woodards and 
Members of the City Council 

SUBJECT: Citizen Commission on Elected Salaries 

I am forwarding the attached memorandum from the Citizen Commission on 
Elected Salaries, regarding the 2021 elected official salaries and benefits. 

Please let me know if you have any questions. 

Sincerely, 

Doris Sorum 
City Clerk 
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TO: Mayor Victoria Woodards and members of the Tacoma City Council 

FROM: Richard Wilkinson, Chair, Citizens Commission on Elected Salaries 

DATE: August 28, 2020 

SUBJECT:  2021 Elected Official Salaries 
 
 
The 2021 salaries and benefits of Tacoma elected officials will remain the same as in 2020. 
The decision at the Commission’s special meeting of August 27, 2020 was unanimous of 
the quorum present. 
 
The decision was driven by financial difficulties facing the Tacoma city government and by 
the favorable comparison of current elected official salaries to the median household 
income of Tacoma residents. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Richard Wilkinson 
Commission Chair 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

The City of Tacoma does not discriminate on the basis of disability in any of its programs, activities, 
or services. To request this information in an alternative format or to request a reasonable 
accommodation, please contact the City Clerk’s Office at (253) 591-5505. TTY or speech to speech 
users please dial 711 to connect to Washington Relay Services.  


